From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 4:52:30 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 3:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Matthew Sharpe

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I was surprised to hear that London Hydro is looking to increase rates during a pandemic which has already hit
people very hard in their pocket books. In the last number of years my hydro bill has gone up substantially (around
$75 per month) and it just keeps going up. I don't think they need to increase rates and I don't think it is wise to
allow them to since they are already pulling in an annual revenue of around 100 million dollars. I would love to
know why now is an appropriate time to increase rates as well as why they need to since they are not in any type of

financial hardship (while their customers are).

It is inappropriate to allow this to happen and this decision does affect real people who can not handle another price

increase of this nature. Enough is enough.

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Janet.Sakauye@oeb.ca



